Southeastern Consulting Engineers, Inc.

October 28, 2016

Mrs. Kathy Moyer

ElectriCities of North Carolina

P. O. Box 2819

Huntersville, North Carolina 28070-2819

Ref.: Bid Recommendation for Steel Transmission Poles

Dear Kathy:

ElectriCities received proposals on October 27, 2016, at 2:30 p.m., from five suppliers for
providing steel transmission poles for Commerce Substation.

A tabulation of all bids received is attached. The lowest responsive bidder is TransAmerican
Power Products (TAPP) located in Houston, Texas. We have reviewed TAPP’s proposal and

determined they are in compliance with the specification and do not take any exceptions.

We therefore recommend that the Town accept the bid from TAPP in the amount of $32,741.00
and authorize us to prepare the necessary contract documents.

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us.
Very truly yours,

SOUTHEASTERN CONSULTING ENGINEERS, INC.

By ‘ﬂm éZ%/
Kevin Sl‘ﬂorgala Associate Engineer

KJS/lc

Enclosure

600 MINUET LANE  P.O. BOX 240436 CHARLOTTE, NC 28224
PHONE: (704) 523-6045  FAX: (704) 523-8317
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